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THACS - Tewin Horticultural Arts & Crafts Society 

 

Spring Show on Saturday 9th April 

The THACS Spring Show will be held in Tewin Memorial Hall on Saturday 9th April with 
the doors opening at 2:00pm. Come along to see the displays of flower arranging, 
flowers, painting, handicraft, photography, baking and more.  There will be something 
on show for everyone to admire and enjoy!   

There is no entrance charge and tempting refreshments will be on sale including lots of 
homemade cakes to enjoy with your tea or coffee. Prize-giving will start at 3:30pm. After 
the prize giving, there will be a sale of some of the exhibits, with the proceeds going to 
Tewin Stores.  

Plant Exchange on Saturday 7th May 

THACS will be running a Plant Exchange stall on Saturday 7th May. The stall will be by 
the well head on Lower Green and open between 10am and 4pm.  

Please bring along any spare plants you are able to donate. Have a look at the plants 
on offer and maybe you can find some that you would like for your garden, allotment or 
house. If so, please feel free to take them! You don't need to bring a plant to take any 
away, but it's probably best to bring a bag. 

If you are dividing perennials or taking cuttings this spring, then please select likely 
candidates now so that they will be settled and neatly potted by the time of the Plant 
Exchange. If you are growing plants from seed, please save extra plants for the stall. It 
would be a great help if the donated plants were all identified and labelled but, if you 
don’t know the name of the plant then just give us a brief description. 

We expect that most of the plants will be delivered to Lower Green on the day, but we 
could collect your plants earlier if necessary.  

Day trip to Painshill in July 

With life gradually getting back to normal after the Covid-19 pandemic, we plan to re-
instate our summer outings. This year, our visit will be to the beautiful landscape 
gardens at Painshill, near Cobham in Surrey. Do check out the website 
www.painshill.co.uk. 

If you feel you would enjoy the gardens, art and architecture as well as the company of 
like-minded members and friends, then please save the date Monday 11th July 2022. 

More details - including travel arrangements and ticket prices - to follow at a later date. 

 

Ray Keppler 
THACS Chairman 
thacs.chair@gmail.com 


